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Nuclear Operations

t Fermi-2
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport Michigan 48166
(313) 586-4150 August 24, 1984

EF2-72,786

Diresctor of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. B. J. Youngblood, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 1

Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Youngblood:

Reference: (1) Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341

(2) Detroit Edison letter to NRC, "Detroit
Edison's Response to Inspection Report
No. 50-341/83-24", EF2-66773, dated
January 4, 1984

(3) Detroit Edison letter to NRC, "Response
to Items Requiring Resolution of
Evaluation of Emergency Plan from
Supplement No. 3, NUREG-0798,

January, 1983" EF2-67132, dated
February 23, 1984

Subject: Radiological Emergency Response
Plan, Revision 3A

Revision 3A to the Fermi 2 Radiological Emergency Response
Plan is provided in the attachment. This revision
incorporates the changes committed to in References 2 and 3
as well as other revisions made by Detroit Edison.

Revision 3A is being provided for your information and to
support the resolution of open items in the emergency
planning area.

I1f you have any questions, please contact Mr. Keener Earle
at (313) 586-4211.

Sincerely,

cc: Mr. P. M. Byron*
Mr. R. C. DeYoung* '
Mr. M. D. Lynch*
Mr. F. Kantor*

USNRC, Document Control Desk*
wWashington, D. C. 20555
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